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Memorandum 
To:  Public School Administrators (PSAANS Members) 

From:  Stephanie Isenor-Ryan, Executive Director of Educational Leadership Consortium   

Date:  September 16, 2020 

Re:  Contract Employment Opportunities 

 

The Educational Leadership Consortium of Nova Scotia is embarking on this new school year 

with the implementation of a new developed and approved Strategic Plan (Leadership Success 

Plan).   

As part of the plan, the Board of Directors provided me with the direction to contract several 

individuals to assist with the implementation of the plan.  As such, there are currently two such 

contract opportunities available – one that focuses on the Review of the Aspiring Leaders 

Program (ALP) & the Instructional Leadership Academy (ILA) and one that focuses on other 

aspects of our Professional Learning (Framework). 

I am reaching out to you, as PSAANS members, with the thought some of you may be interested 

in considering these current opportunities.  Having participated in Educational Leadership 

Consortium programming in the past would be an asset. 

Attached, please find the following documents: 

1. Contract Employment Opportunity – Lead for Strategic Plan (Focus: ALP & ILA Review) 

2. Contract Employment Opportunity – Lead for Strategic Plan (Focus: Professional 

Learning – Framework) 

3. Expression of Interest Form 

Deadline to express interest is Friday, September 25, 2020 

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me at sisenorryan@nselc.ca  

Stephanie Isenor-Ryan 

Executive Director 

Educational Leadership Consortium of Nova Scotia 
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